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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Sports Week 

I hope you have had the opportunity to enjoy the glorious weather we have had this week? We couldn't have asked for a better week to 

participate in National Sports Week. A big thank you to our PE Lead Miss Quinn for organising the week and a thank you to all those who 

helped set up the games and challenges. Don’t forget we have sports day planned for Tuesday 5th July. Let’s hope the weather is kind 

then too!   

 

School Uniform 

If you’ve not seen the email sent on Thursday yet with regard to the Draft School Uniform Policy, then please try to find the time to have a 

read. As stated there isn’t a great deal of change to the current uniform but the governing body and I felt it was extremely important that 

we made it clear that our uniform policy moving forward caters for all families and all budgets. Thank you to those who have already 

shared thought and opinions. We will certainly look to add some of these suggestions to the final policy. If anyone would like to share 

their thoughts please do so before the end of the consultation period.  

 

Governor Survey 

The governors would like to thank the 200 parents who completed the survey they sent out to you recently. We will discuss this with   

governors and with staff and inform you at a later date as to our next steps. 

 

And finally…. Hot off the press we have the results of the potato growing competition. The R/KS1 winners were 2Q with an impressive 

733g of potatoes. The KS2 winners were 5SR with a weight of 823g. Well done to all the classes and I’m sure it will be chips for the     

winners! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 13th June 2022 

Class of the Week: 3B 

House of the Week: Dolphin 

Pupil of the Week: Phoebe C 

Some of our Year 4’s took part in a competition at 

the Manchester City Academy this week. After 2 

wins and 1 loss in the group stage they made it to 

the quarter finals where they unfortunately went 

out on penalties! They did however, have a great 

time and scored some wonderful goals in the     

process.  
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